Colleen Jones

From: Dennis Browne < >

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 3:48 PM

To:

Subject: RE: NLH - 2018 Capital Budget Application - Revised Information Pursuant to Order

P.U. 43(2017) — submissions of IOC

All:The submissions of IOC & the Labrador Interconnected Group are thorough. The Board should carefully consider
Section 54 of the Public Utilities Act in rendering its Decision given the particular concerns of I0C ,the largest private
sector Employer in the Province and the cost implications to the Interconnected Group . Any Approval of Hydro’s
request should be contingent upon a clear direction instructing Hydro to submit a sensible Network Addition Policy for
approval. There is nothing further to add.Dennis BRowne/Consumer Advocate





